
To: Portland Fire Department 

From: Eastern Fire Services 

Re: Academy for Active Learners Fire Alarm Scope of Work 

Date: 4/26/16 

 

This project consists of a new single story day care being constructed at 134 Warren Ave. The building 

does not have an automatic fire sprinkler system but will be equipped with a fire alarm system in 

accordance with NFPA 101, 72 and Portland Fire Department Rules and Regulations chapter 10. 

 

A manual fire alarm system shall be installed along with automatic detection in all common corridors, 

lounges, recreation areas and sleeping areas. Audio & visual notification to be installed per NFPA 72 and 

ADA requirements as shown on plan. Fire department notification shall be achieved through radio master 

box as required by city ordinance.  

 

Please do not hesitate to contact with any questions. 

Sincerely,  

Colby Malcolm 

malcolmcr@efp-efs.com 
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